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Jersey Central Power & Light Company
Madison Avenue at Punch Bowl Road,

-

Merristown, New Jersey 07960
(201)455-8200

.

September 9,1980

Mr. Richard H. Vollmer
Director, Three Mile Island-2 Support
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
7920 Norfolk Avenue
Bethesda, MD 20014

Re: NRC Ibcket No. 50-289 - TMI-l Restart Proceeding

Dear Mr. Vollmer:

By your letter dated September 21, 1979, to R. C. Arnold, and Mr. J. C.
Petersen's data requests sent to C. W. Smyth on November 9,1979, you
requested us to keep the NRC informed of significant regulatory
developments affecting the GPU conpanies. Accordingly, the enclosed
material (8 copies) has been sent for that purpose.

Enclosed are the position papers of the Public Advocate and the BPU staff
in the catter of the Petition of Jersey Central Power & Light Company for
approval of an increase in LEAC factor, BPU Docket No. 807-488.

Very truly yours,

dwn 8- s
Lawrence E. Sweeney
Rate Ibpartment
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